
2 March 2022

Dear Student, plus Parents/Carers

I am delighted you have been offered a place at Brookvale Groby Learning Campus and we are

really looking forward to welcoming you on to our site in the coming months. I know this is an

exciting time in your school career and you still have SATs on the horizon but I am sure you will all

be extremely successful in those too.

Mrs Rumming and I will hopefully have already visited your schools and met you in person but if

not we will be visiting schools again soon to explain what happens next.

In the coming weeks we will be sending lots of information to your parents/carers which I am sure

they will discuss and explain with you but should you want to find out more about the school the

best place is our website:

Main Site: https://brookvalegroby.com/

Promotional Video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EjkKv_zQ17Q&feature=youtu.be

Virtual Tour: https://brookvalegroby.com/virtual-tour/

Yr 6 VIP Page: https://brookvalegroby.com/vip-year-6/ -

School Day: https://brookvalegroby.com/the-campus-day/

Our Yr 6 VIP page has some great new videos from our current Year 7 about common questions

and concerns, I really recommend watching those.

Please find enclosed a blue “Admission Form”, which should be completed by parents/carers and
returned to Campus in the enclosed envelope, by Friday 18 March. A stamp should be applied if
you are returning this by post.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should any of the details supplied on the blue form change
before the Autumn Term, and we will amend our records.  It is very important that all contact
details are kept up-to-date for the whole time students are on roll here.

An Information Pack will be issued to students to bring home, when our staff visit their primary
school in the coming weeks. This will contain information about the following:

● Uniform
● Buses
● Equipment for Learning
● Catering
● Communications and contacts
● Induction days plans -Wednesday 29 and Thursday 30 June
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All documentation issued is also added to our website for your ongoing reference,
under the VIP Y6 Tab linked above and as pictured here.

In the meantime, if you have any queries about any aspect of admission
arrangements, please contact:

Mrs Tina Rumming, Pastoral Manager/Head of Year 7
Trumming@brookvalegroby.com Direct Line 0116 2817028

Mrs Michelle Tointon, SENDCO
Mtointon@brookvalegroby.com Direct Line 0116 2817054

Mrs Debbie Lee, Student Services Manager (for administrative matters):
dlee@brookvalegroby.com Direct Line 0116 281 7001

Keep working hard, enjoy the rest of Year 6, especially any big events like residentials and we look

forward to seeing you very soon.

Yours sincerely

Mr Teece Mrs Rumming

Headteacher Pastoral Manager/Head of Year 7
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